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Works at Scott Grove begun late September 2017, with demolition, 
basement retention, capping beam and bulk excavation works 
completed prior to Christmas 2017. Following the industry Christmas 
shut down period works have been progressing steadily with all 
basement civil drainage installed which allowed the basment slab works 
to be completed by the end of Janurary 2018.  

The completion of the basment slab allowed for the basment to begin 
to take shape with the block layers moving in to construct the basment 
garage party walls, stair shafts, lift shafts and services areas.

The ground floor formworkers are following closely behind constructing 
the ground floor deck and tying the steel reinformcent for each 
townhouse and the common area walkway in preparation for the ground 
floor slab pour. The first stage of the pour is scheduled for the beginning 
of March 2018. 

Following the completion of the ground floor slab the ground floor stud 
walls will be erected. Completion is still expected in mid December 
2018.
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The Excitement is Continuing!




